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President’s Message

Justin Lambert, PLS
2023 Sacramento Chapter President

Happy Holidays!

I hope you all had a safe and wonderful Thanksgiving.

With the end of the year coming, I look back on this past year with satisfaction and 

appreciation for this chapter.  We have succeeded in growing our numbers, increased 

monthly meeting attendance due to some wonderful presentations, we were fortunate 

enough to be able to fund all seven of our chapter scholarships, the Focal Point looks 

great, and we had our first chapter BBQ.

I want to thank all of you for your input, interest, and contributions this past year.  If you 

haven’t already, please consider getting involved.  There are multiple positions available.  

Next month’s President’s message will be coming to you from Annette Hovorka and I look 

forward to hearing all about what she has planned for the chapter in the coming year.

Next up, is the chapter holiday party, which I hope to see you all at!

Best wishes,


